
 
 

 
Tonight; Tiny Homes 

Introduction: Ed Zonneveldt 
Vote of Thanks: Phil Brown 

 
 

Future Programs:    
 
 

23 May; Whitewash Magazine 
Introduction: Simon Brown 
Vote of Thanks: Robin Cantrill 
 

30 May; TBA 
 

June is Rotary’s Fellowships Month 
 

27 June; Club Changeover 
Partners – Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 
 
July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Meeting report; 9 May 2023 
 

 
Thank you, Avril Pryor for taking the meeting’s notes. 
 

President Bernard Jones acknowledged and paid respects to our elders. He welcomed guest speakers Peter and Chris from 
Paddock to Plate. 
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 May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
27-31 May  RI Convention Melbourne 

7 June Wed SESCA, Nowra Golf Club 
16-18 June  StoryFest 

27 June Tues Club Changeover 
30 July Sun Milton Mollies, Bar Duties 
10 Oct  Hat Day, Lift The Lid on mental 

illness  

Birthdays: 18 May; Deborah Tibbles and Louise Garrett,  
20 May; Audrey Saunders, 21 May; Rob Powell. 

Anniversaries: 9 May; Stephanie and John Goggins. 
 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett, 0432 091 991 loumgarr@optusnet.com.au  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If you don’t notify your non-attendance, the club will need to charge you. 
If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, 
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@optusnet.com.au


Bill Harris did a toast to King Charles the III.  

President Bernie did a toast to Australia. 

Treasurer’s Report, the club has purchased a new EFTPOS machine. 

International Director Tim Trescowthick mentioned that the Ambassadors night was a great success, congratulations Tim. Raffles 
raised $503.00 and $300.00 from meals. 

Youth Director Avril Pryor mentioned that we are investigating further ways to finance the Bubblers/Fountain at Milton Public 
School. 

Almoner Bill Harris reported Rob Powell recovering at home, Ed had a cup of coffee with Rob. John Goggins went in for Hip 
Surgery. 

Peter from Paddock to Plate spoke, Peter has 26 years’ experience in the meat and butchering industry, and worked at the local 
abattoirs before starting his own Paddock to Plate business and also provides home butchering service.  

The shop front is in Ulladulla in the Arcade. Peter explained that he isn't commercially licensed, however comes to people's 
properties to slaughter the animals humanely and ethically which Peter prides himself on.  

President Bernie spoke briefly on below topics.  

Upcoming International Rotary Convention in Melbourne.  

27th June Changeover Dinner at Dunn Lewis Centre. 

Defibrillator has been installed out the front door of Mollymook Surf Club. Will Drury is organising a plaque acknowledging 
Rotary's contribution. 

7th June SESCA Awards at Nowra Golf Club. 

Sheltering Off The Box Sleepover 17th June. 

StoryFest 17th June. 

Safe Waters received a grant from Liquor, gaming and Licence government to keep going and 2 more staff employed. 

Raffle from vouchers, ring around businesses. 

17th May Blessing of the Fleet wrap up meeting. Dunn Lewis at 6pm. 

Calcutta at Mollymook Bowling club end of year, President Bernie looking into this. 

Suggestions for Lisa Butler to be an Honorary Member of Rotary and to write Shelley Hancock a letter acknowledging 
and thanking her for her contribution. 

Entertainers; 12th May to 20th May. 

ANZAC Day, Vocational Director Yvonne Young and Youth Director Avril Pryor attended Dawn Service and morning 
service at Milton along with Ed, Bill, Louise and Jeff Franklin. 

30th July Milton Follies. 

 

Thank you, Avril Pryor for taking the meeting’s notes. 
 

End of report 


